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Sincere congratulations
Renewal season spring has come to our country. Rector of our Institute Uktam Pardaevich Umurzakov
congratulated the students  of  the Faculty  of  "Agriculture and water  supply"  on the occasion of  the
International Women's Day. March 4, 2020 Dean of the Faculty A. Isakov conveyed the congratulations and
presents of the rector of the Institute. All the students of the faculty expressed their gratitude to the rector
of the Institute.
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